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John DeAngelis

From: Bryant, Evan <evan.bryant@dnr.mo.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 12:06 PM

To: John DeAngelis

Subject: FW: ARARs?

Mr. DeAngelis, thank you for reaching out to the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Because the Department is 
involved in numerous facets there is no clear cut universal answer. I can let you know that from the RCRA-C program 
that Missouri doesn’t have any State specific regulations regarding firing ranges. We mirror the federal regulations quite 
closely. The EPA has determined that firing a bullet is not an act of disposal however, once you start digging up soil and 
generating wastes RCRA-C would be applicable to all those streams. It is difficult to give specifics without knowing what 
exactly where these ranges are and what the plans are for them. If you can supply more detail I can try to give more 
specific information.  
 
Our CERCLA group is aware of this inquiry and should be responding with their requirements. I have forwarded it on to 
the Water Protection Program since watershed in the ONSR needs to be evaluated as well. 
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns I can help you with please feel free to reach out and we’ll do what we can 
to take care of it. Have a great week. 
 
Evan T. Bryant, CHMM 
Environmental Scientist 
Compliance and Enforcement Section 
Waste Management Program 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources 
Office: 573-751-3652 
Fax: 573-526-5268 
 
 

From: John DeAngelis <John.DeAngelis@ap-in.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 1:55 PM 
To: DNR.ERP <erp@dnr.mo.gov> 
Subject: FW: ARARs? 
 
Hello: 
 
Applied Intellect LLC is a contractor/consultant working for the National Park Service. We are developing an Engineering 
Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) for two closed firing ranges that are located in the Ozark National Scenic Riverways. 
Part of the process is to inquire regarding State-specific Applicable or Relevant and Appropriate Requirements (ARARs). 
 
Can you direct me to whom this inquiry should be made? I can provide further information as necessary. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John 
 

From: John DeAngelis  
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:09 PM 
To: lts@dnr.mo.gov 
Subject: ARARs? 
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Hello: 
 
Applied Intellect LLC is a contractor/consultant working for the National Park Service. We are developing an Engineering 
Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) for two closed firing ranges that are located in the Ozark National Scenic Riverways. 
Part of the process is to inquire regarding State-specific Applicable or Relevant and Appropriate Requirements (ARARs). 
 
Can you direct me to whom this inquiry should be made? I can provide further information as necessary. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John 
 

 

John DeAngelis, CPG 

APPLIED INTELLECT | Senior Geologist 

P: 720.580.3457 | M: 303.246.8864 | john.deangelis@ap-in.com | www.ap-in.com |  

2801 Youngfield St., Ste 240, Golden, CO 80401 
 

 

Please consider the environment, think before you print. 

 


